
Shoreline Access & Parking Committee Minutes 
 

Tuesday December 4, 2007 
 

Meeting called to order at 5:05pm 

 

In attendance: Chuck Keener, Jim Smith, Pat Smith, Linda Cheshire 

 

Excused absence: Sandi Whaley, Mac Montgomery 

Unexcused absence: Fred Tesh, Tony Gonsalves 

 

1. Meeting agenda adopted. 

2.  

3. November 5, 2007 meeting minutes approved 

4.  

3. Old business 

 

• Bike rack CAMA reimbursement: Still need expenditure invoices and local in-kind contribution from 

Sonny 

 

• Nothing to report on parking patterns changes in beach accesses 

 

• Committee is waiting for contract from CAMA for the Atlantic Ave. Boardwalk extension 

 

• K Ave northern parking extension is on hold. Committee is waiting for funding from Town of Kure Beach 

• Corral Parking lot is tabled 

 

 

• Porta Potties at beach accesses is tabled 

 

• Still waiting for additional handicap parking spaces to be designated near Pier 

 

• No progress in B1 parking plan. SLAP committee’s only concern is the loss of spaces with the plan. 

Hopefully the additional spaces created at Rolling Surf property and K Ave parking extension will 

compensate for the loss with B1 plan. 

 

5. New business 

6.  

• SLAP has received the Invitation to Submit Pre-application Access Grant Proposals. Application has to be 

submitted by February 29, 2008.  

 

• This committee will discuss what projects to apply for at the January meeting  

 

• Jim Smith will be unable to attend February & March meetings  

 

• Next meeting is January 8, 2008 @ 5:00pm in Town Hall conference room. 

 

Meeting Adjourned @ 5:50pm 

Minutes respectfully submitted by, 

Linda Cheshire 

 


